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This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking

links, or responding to this email. Contact your desktop support or IT security staff for assistance and to report
suspicious messages.

On Fri, Oct 30, 2020 at 8:42 AM Brian Ellis <brianellis1966@gmail.com> wrote:
To whom it may concern:

My name is Duane Coggins and | am the owner operator of Kokopelli’s run. I received a
notice of opportunity to respond to a motion to impose suspended penalty recently and |
wish to do so at this time.

Let me start by saying that | do not deny the allegations levied against me. | only ask at this
time that you hear me out.

As you well know 2020 has been a very difficult year for all businesses and with this letter,.
I am not asking for forgiveness only the possibility of leniency. I know full well the fines
that have been levied against me in the past and that this is a repeat of those charges.

In these days of the “pandemic” it has been extremely hard to earn a living.

My hope would be that as the commission makes it’s final decision on what to do that they
would remember that when the fines were levied against me before, I made those payments
in full in a timely manner and if the commission chooses to Levy whatever fine against me
this time that the same consideration of payments would be considered.

In closing | would like the commission to know that | fully intend to get reinstated and to
stay reinstated in good standing.

Thank you for your time
Sincerely
Duane Coggins

Owner
Kokopelli’s run
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